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May 23, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Minor in Asian American Studies
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on May 18, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion programs for the minor in Asian American Studies.  The committee noted only a few small problems and voted unanimously to send the program on to the full CCI for review without waiting for a revised proposal.  The problems we noted were

· The proposal needs a letter from Dean Williams.

· The semester advising sheet still refers to 100-level courses and the GEC.

· The advising sheet should include the paragraph found in the rationale on the previous page about electives being approved by the coordinating advisor.

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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